
 

 

 

Colorado Springs Coin Club 
 

The Colorado Springs Coin Club meets the fourth Tuesday of each month 

at 7:00 P.M. at the Pikes Peak National Bank, corner of 24th Street and Colorado Avenue. 

(Please use the west entrance on Colorado Avenue.) Guests are welcome at all our regular meetings. 
 

October Regular Meeting - October 22nd, 2013 

Agenda 

I. Introduction of guests and new members 

II. Secretary’s Report 

III. Treasurer’s Report 

IV. Collector’s Corner 

V. Old Business 

VI. New Business 

VII. Intermission Break - enjoy the coffee and doughnuts 

VIII. Monthly Program - Paul DeFelice from ANACS 

IX. Regular Auction 

X. Door, Membership and Volunteer Prize Drawings 

XI. Adjournment - please help replace the tables and chairs 
 

September Meeting 
 

 Thirty-five members and one guest, Darryl L., were in attendance at our evening meeting. 

    The secretary’s report as published in the September newsletter was presented and accepted. 

    The treasurer’s report was presented by our treasurer, Barbara T., and accepted. 
 

September Business 
 

 We did discuss how we may set-up the Christmas Party door prize system.  No specific method 

was approved so we tabled any decision until the October meeting. 

 A motion was made and passed to accept into club membership for 2013 and 2014, the seven 

YN’s that worked with set-up, take-down and as pages at our 2013 coin show.  A recognition 

certificate will be made and presented to each of them that attend our Christmas party. 

 Coin Show Chairman, Frank T. told of our 2014 coin show dates as being June 27th, 28th & 29th 

at the same location as last year, Freedom Financial Services Expo Center, 3650 N. Nevada. 

 Club treasurer, Barbara T. informed the membership that it is time to start considering ideas for a 

club sponsored scholarship for the ANA summer seminar 2014.  Motions were made and passed 

for the club to sponsor scholarships for two club members, one YN and one adult.  The YN would 

need to be between the ages of 13 and 17, and the adult also being a paid-up coin club member.  If 

the YN scholarship had no applicants it would be used to sponsor a second adult scholarship.  The 

club’s procedure for choosing the two scholarship winners would be to request the applicant to 

write a one page essay about why and what he or she would hope to acquire from the specific 

course.  Because of a time limitation, the essay would need to be submitted as soon as possible.  

Also, a club presentation expected afterwards telling what they had learned from the experience.  

Please don’t forget, this would require a full week of class participation either in session 1, June 21 

- June 27 or session 2, June 28 - July 4.  At this October club meeting we will decide how we will 

make the decisions on who will receive the scholarships. 
 

September Collectors Corner 

 Members, Jerry F., Dan U. and Steve D. displayed numismatic material. 
 

September Door Prize 
 

 Members winning monthly prizes were Terry Cal., Ed H., Jerry F. & David C. 
 

September Volunteer Prize 
 

 The two members winning prizes were; Mike W. and Frank K. 
 

September Membership Prize 
 

 Our July prize was won by Dan U. 
 

September Program 
 

 For September, Daniel Carr was to present a program to the club on the “US’s 1933 Gold Coins 

Confiscation” which will be presented at a future date.  As a substitute, Daniel U. gave the 

attending membership a very entertaining numismatic quiz. 
 

September Regular Auction 
 

 We had a thirty-eight lot auction with thirty lots selling and $ 17.00 going to the club treasury. 
 

October Program 
 

 For October we will have Paul DeFelice from ANACS give a talk. 
 

Decisions at the October Numismatic Society Meeting 
 

 A motion was made and passed to purchase an adequate amount of sealed envelopes, “Grab Bag 

Gifts” from Hallenbeck’s Galleries for our Christmas Party door prize gifts.  In the motion, every 

attending club member and members of his or her family will receive a door prize envelope and a 

numbered ticket for “Super Numismatic Gifts” two from each club.  We will bring this up for 

motion by the coin club at this October meeting. 
 

Christmas Holiday Party 
 

 George M. told of reservations for our Joint Christmas Holiday party with the Numismatic 

Society scheduled for Tuesday evening, December 10th from 6:00 P. M. to 9:00 P.M. at the 

Golden Corral Restaurant 1970 Waynoka Road.  As you would pay at the registers, mention that 

you are with the Coin Club that will be in the west side private room.  Also, if you are entitled to a 

senior discount, please mention that then. 
 

November, 2014 Coin Club Elections 
 

 We are at the second year ending period when we elect new officers for the club’s years of 2014 

and 2015.  We will be accepting nominations at this meeting.  If any members are interested in any 

of the office positions, please make it understood at this October meeting. 
 

ANA’s Web Space Page 
 

 Our website can be viewed at (cscc.anaclubs.org) or (csns.anaclubs.org).  We do need help with 

this and ask the membership for any ideas for adding information, articles, art work and 

newsletters to the sites.  Our monthly newsletters and club information can also be viewed on the 

website. 

 
   George Mountford,   Secretary 


